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Keith and Jeanette Cullers are from Broadway, VA and 
serve as missionaries in Kaohsiung, Taiwan, the second 
largest city in Taiwan. They began their preparation for 
the mission field in 1983 and have been serving in Taiwan 
since 1985 under Macedonia World Baptist Missions. 
Keith was saved as a teenager in Broadway and served 
with his home church before going to Bible college at 
Tennessee Temple University.  Jeanette is from Carlsbad, 
CA and studied elementary education at Tennessee 
Temple University. They were married in July 1979 and 
have three sons, including Neil Cullers who is also a Mt. 
Carmel missionary in Taiwan.   

Their mission is to preach God’s word, bring the lost to know God, and establish local churches so there is 
community of believers who live their lives in worship and surrender to the Lord. Presently, they are working 
on a new church plant at Neipu and with the church at Daliao.   

With summer quickly approaching, Keith and Jeanette will be working on summer ministries and preparing 
to take a group to summer youth camp for three days. Part of their ministry to children and young people 
includes facilitating Vacation Bible Schools that will be 
fun and memorable for the children as they learn about 
Jesus. Plans are being made for two 5-day Vacation Bible 
Schools, one in July with the Daliao church and a second 
one in August with the Neipu church. God has allowed 
this type of event in the past to be a blessed and fruitful 
time. This year they are praying for and anticipating new 
people to begin attending the Neipu church and 
eventually be saved and continue to grow in Christ as His 
followers as a result.    

Jeanette’s background in elementary education has been 
very valuable to their ministry of teaching Taiwanese 
children. The Lord has opened a door of ministry to local 
schools which allows them to build relationships with 
students while teaching them the importance of a Christ-
centered life. Students are enthusiastic to learn and 
excitedly participate in answering questions.  

It's hard for us to think about December when it’s only 
spring, but for Keith and Jeanette planning for this time 
of the year now is vital. Most children associate 
Christmas only with gifts, but through school visits that 
the Cullers have opportunity to make, the children will 
learn the true meaning of Christmas of how Jesus was 
born and sacrificed His life so we can live. Of course, 
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since it’s Christmas, the children will also be blessed with a gift bag to take home. 

Keith and Jeanette’s teaching ministry requires many different types of 
supplies which can become costly over time. As the classes grow, the 
need for more supplies and financial support grows. Mt. Carmel 
partners with the Cullers and provides monthly support to help with 
the tools needed to allow these children to learn and continue to grow 
in God’s word so that someday they too can become followers of 
Christ. 

In addition to the children, part of the Cullers’ teaching ministry 
includes reaching out to elderly people with disabilities. What an 
encouragement to see the desire that many of these people have to 
hear and learn the truth. 

    
 

How you can pray for Keith & Jeanette: 

• Pray for their son Neil who is helping to oversee the churches 
while they are away.   

• Pray for the new church, Neipu Baptist, for those who have 
been attending but are not saved yet. 

• Pray for the purchase of land for the Neipu church plant.  

• Pray for the two Taiwanese men who are helping with the 
work of the Daliao church, that one of them may eventually 
become the future pastor. 

• Pray for Keith and Jeanette as they travel to many different 
churches all over the U.S. in the next couple of months and 
then return to Taiwan at the end of June. 

 

Mt. Carmel’s Monthly Contribution to our Missionaries: The church monthly donation is a fixed 
donation, whereas the congregation’s donations vary from month to month for each missionary.  

Missionary Mt. Carmel’s March Contribution Additional Donations Monthly Total 

Keith & Jeanette Cullers $100 $0.00 $100 

Please go to www.mcrbc.org/give and complete the fields provided for whatever amount the Lord is 
putting on your heart to help any of our missionaries. 

The more you know about our Mt. Carmel missionaries, the easier it is to know how to help and support 

them with your prayers, finances, and words of encouragement. If you have a specific question about any of 

our missionaries or how you can be involved to help with their needs, please don’t hesitate to reach out to 

one of the members of our Missions Team – Renee Grandstaff, Howard Leach, Lisa League, Frank Pierce, 

Caleb Routhier, Alison Seal, or Pastor Mike Nichols. 

http://www.mcrbc.org/give

